
urbanrenewal - Re :inner city revival 

  
I am writing in  support of the position taken by government and the courageous decision to build a new 

transport interchange at Wickham. 

  

This decision is long overdue and will make a huge change to the inner city, I live in the inner city and am 

constantly held up each weekend waiting for empty trains to pass through the city what a disruption to the 

flow of live here. 

  

I sincerely hope this decision is carried out. 

  

  

Kerri Joy   

 
 
  

From:    Kerri Joy <Kerri.Joy@harriswheeler.com.au>
To:    "urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au" <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/8/2013 11:00 AM
Subject:   Re :inner city revival
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